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14th January 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Welcome back to school and Happy New Year!  I hope that everyone had a lovely break and were able to 
enjoy the time with family and friends. 
 
There are a few reminders this week. 
 

After School Clubs 
All after school clubs have now resumed.  We have been able to include some more groups this term.   
 

 Dance Club continues on Tuesdays 

 Beth Tweddle Gymnastics on Wednesdays for Years 1 and 2 

 Art Club will commence on Thursday 20th January for children in Years 3 and 4.   

 Multi Sports Club on Thursdays for Years 5 and 6 
 
All places have now been allocated.   

 
School Meals 

On Thursday 20th January, the kitchen are running the ‘Lucky Tray Winner’ competition.  Whoever gets the 
dinner tray with the sticker on wins a prize!  The sticker is placed randomly under a tray by the cook and 
there is no way of knowing which child could win.  Remember, if you want to be in with a chance to win, 
you must order a school dinner on Thursday. 

 
Swimming 

Swimming has commenced for Year 4, however, there will be no swimming on Thursday 3rd February.  
Please make a note of this date in your diary. 
 

Thursday 3rd February 2022 
On Thursday 3rd February, the Panto Production Company is coming back to school with a  new 
performance of  A Christmas Carol.  They made us an offer we couldn’t refuse!  The performance will take 
place in the morning so there will be no PE for Reception and Year 1 on this day. 
 

Covid 
We have been notified of some children in school who have tested positive following Lateral Flow tests.  
These children are isolating and a warn and inform letter has been posted to our school website. 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards  

 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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